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RE: Case 000 - File and Error

Welcome to C.A.S.E. This 
training exercise will teach 
you to identify and solve 
Small Event Cases.

Mission: Three days ago, an 
unpaid intern hastily swept 
loose evidence into this 
folder from real cases. The 
folder itself generates false 
evidence by creating 
"averages" of real evidence. 
Your task is to identify 
which pieces are not 
original.

Success Indicator: Anything 
generated has been identified. 
Anything left is undoubtedly 
legitimate.

       13/01/2001

As an example, if only the 
below two pieces of evidence 
were false, the solution 
would be:
TRAIN TICKET, LETTER
(If submitting online, all 
upper case, comma seperated)

ACCESS CODE: ABCD
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Mr. Johnson
 Fake House
One Street
 Small Town
AA1 1BA

CASE#:

DESCRIPTION:

Letter

DATE:

00013/02/01

CASE#:

DESCRIPTION:

Train Ticket

DATE:

00013/02/01

CHAIN OF CUSTODY

Recieved by:

Recieved from:

Date: Time: AM/PM

Recieved by:

Recieved from:

Date: Time: AM/PM

Recieved by:

Recieved from:

Date: Time: AM/PM

Unpaid Intern

Case Handler

Intern's Desk

11/02/01 08:31

10:28

01:12

12/02/01

13/02/01

Unpaid Intern

Case Handler

Provisional Agent

CASE#:

DESCRIPTION:
ID Card

DATE:
000 13/02/01

CASE#:

DESCRIPTION:

Bank Card

DATE:

002 29/03/95

CASE#:

DESCRIPTION:

Napkin

DATE:

007 31/10/97

CASE#:

DESCRIPTION:

Receipt

DATE:

013 14/05/05

CASE#:

DESCRIPTION:

Evidence Tag

DATE:

000 13/02/01

CASE#:

DESCRIPTI
ON:

Order Ticket

DATE:

003 09/06/95
Place

CASE#:

DESCRIPTION:

Photo

DATE:

000 13/02/01


